Chairman Wiggam, Vice Chairman John, Ranking Member Kelly , and members of the State and
Local Government Reform Committee,

| am testifying today in favor of HB 90 as an Ohio resident concerned about actions taken under the
current emergency powers and their severe effects.

This bill should help restore balance of power and give voice to Ohioans through their elected
legislators during a declared emergency.

Freedom, economy, and the future of our children are on the line. Ohio cannot thrive under
continued oppressive and incontestable executive branch orders.

Please help protect personal liberty and the future of our state by voting YES on HB 90.

Thank you,

Carl Neundorfer
Chardon, Ohio



